Thx Alan

I should point out the disparity between the IR posed by the GNWT and
Mr. Stephenson's IR response. We encourage cooperative approaches
between our departments such as the PWNHC and developers in order to
ensure a full understanding of the GNWT processes and data access
systems. By not contacting the PWNHC at an earlier time, it appears
that Mr. Stephenson has not acgquired that basic understanding or
appreciation.

However, the Hearing will allow an opportunity for clarity to be added.
Respectfully

Gavin More

Manager, Environmental Assessment
Envirconment and Natural Resources
Government of the Northwest Territories
6th Floor Scotia Centre

PO Box 1320

Yellowknife, NT XIA 219

867-873-7244
867-873-4021 (fax)

————— Original Message--—---

From: AEhrlich /unix [mailto:AEhrlich@mveirb.nt.cal

Sent: November 8, 2005 4:45 PM

To: balintd /unix; Gavin More /YK /ENR; Glen MacKay /YK /ECE;
jmustafa /unix; mcdonaldk /unix; lstephenson /unix; marcinkoskil
/unix; rae.edzometisnation /unix; Lucianoa /unix; Palmerm /unix;
mike.fournier /unix; Paul Cobban /YK /ENR; ramkm /unix; Roy.scott
/unix; lands.res /unix; lands /unix; stevecellis /unix; valerie /unix
Subject: FW: SIRC:GNWT Response to IR 1.2

FYI, see e-mail below from developer regarding GNWT submission.

Also, apologies to anyone that has received GNWT responses to IRs
more than once. My error.

-Alan Ehrlich

From: Laurie Stephenson [mailto:lstephenson@wascongt.com]
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